
From: SAGER, KATHY
To: Lisa Foust
Cc: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Georgia Public Web, Inc.
Date: Monday, June 12, 2023 7:40:24 AM

Good morning Lisa,

Per our Interconnection team,   Bellsouth is not providing any facilities based or resold
telecommunications services to Georgia Public Web in Tennessee and there is no billing activity in
the state of Tennessee.  As additional information, their CLEC profile only includes the state of
Georgia, so it does not appear that the CLEC ever moved forward with services in Tennessee.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Kathy Sager
Regional Director – AT&T TN External and Legislative Affairs
Ofc 615 214-4150 - Cell 615 957-8337

From: Lisa Foust <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 10:27 AM
To: SAGER, KATHY <ks6875@att.com>
Cc: Ectory R. Lawless <Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov>
Subject: Georgia Public Web, Inc.

Ms. Sager,

The Commission has received a request from Georgia Public Web, Inc. to cancel its certification in
Tennessee.  Can you verify that Bellsouth is not providing any facilities based or resold
telecommunications services to Georgia Public Web in Tennessee?

Thanks,

Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg.
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
615.770.6886

                           Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on June 12, 2023 at 7:40 a.m.
09-00079
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